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PROJECT UPDATE 
WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT ON JAYFIELD ROAD 

CITY OF BRAMPTON 
 

What are we doing? 
• We have completed watermain replacements in your area from North Park Drive to Jill 

Crescent.  We have left the construction site in a safe condition for the rest of the winter. 
 
When will we be back? 
• We expect to resume works in February 2020. 
• Works should be complete by October 2020. 
 
Who can you call? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Rene Gomez 
Solomon Gyabaah 

Project Manager 
Inspector 

905-791-7800, ext. 3809 
905-791-7800, ext. 3246 

Rymall Construction 
Rymall Construction will do the work, under contract to the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Bob Clarke 
Piero Fabiano 

Project Manager 
Site Superintendent  

1-416-745-0707 
1-416-745-0707 

 
Project Updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to our plans. 
• We will try to disturb you as little as possible. 
• Please call the Project Manager or Inspector if you have any problems or special needs. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Rene Gomez 
Project Manager 
 
Cc: Councillor P. Fortini 
 

 


